
           Effective June 1st, USC Speech and Hearing Research Center will be 
relocated and renamed 

Montgomery Speech, Language and Hearing Clinic 
***When using GPS, DO NOT search by our name. You may be directed to our old location. Be sure to use our parking garage 

address: 950 Henderson Street, Columbia, SC 29208*** 

 

From the Upstate:  Take I-26 East toward Columbia.  Take I-126 into Columbia.  This changes into Elmwood Avenue. 
Turn right on Bull Street. Turn left on Pendleton Street.  Refer to Parking Instructions for further direction. 
From Charleston:  Take I-26 West toward Columbia.  Take I-126 into Columbia. This changes into Elmwood Avenue.  
Turn right on Bull Street. Turn left on Pendleton Street.  Refer to Parking Instructions for further direction. 
From Augusta:  Take I-20 East toward Columbia.  Take I-26 East to I-126 into Columbia. This changes into Elmwood 
Avenue.  Turn right on Bull Street. Turn left on Pendleton Street.  Refer to Parking Instructions for further direction. 
From Rock Hill/Charlotte:  Take I-77 South to Columbia.  Take Highway 277 South to Bull Street.  Turn left on Pendleton 
Street.  Refer to Parking Instructions for further direction.   
 
Parking Instructions:  

Continue on Pendleton Street toward Barnwell Street. Turn right on Henderson Street at the stop sign to head in the 
direction of the parking garage. Pass the street parking on either side until you come to a downward ramp on your left 
to enter the garage with these signs displayed (enter the garage with caution as others may be leaving the garage):  

Enter the garage (clearance: 8’10”) on the ramp and keep straight until 
you see the last row of parking spaces.  Proceed down to the patient 
parking marked “Reserved, Speech and Hearing Clinic Patient Parking 
only.” Once parked, display the attached parking placcard clearly on 
your rearview mirror. Proceed to the doors into the building on your left 
and take the elevator to the 2nd floor. Exit the elevator and enter the 
clear glass doors labeled “Montgomery Speech, Language and Hearing 
Clinic, Suite 220.” 

 
Questions? You can reach us at (803) 777-2614.  

We’re 

moving! 


